
Progress continues at new hangar

  

  

 

  

Construction at the new airport hangar  at the Grant Municipal Airport was at a brisk
pace on Monday afternoon. Crews were busy with a variety of tasks, taking advantage of
the pleasant weather conditions. The project will help fill a need for storage space as the
three bays in the hangar have already been rented by local pilots. (Photos by Tim Linscott)
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